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Rule 130 

Mairead McGuinness (PPE) 

Subject: Daylight saving time 

It has been reported that more than 80 % of respondents to the Commission’s survey on daylight 
saving time are in favour of abolishing the changing of clocks in summer and winter. 

Following such strong support from EU citizens, when will the Commission come forward with a 
proposal? 

In its impact assessment, how does the Commission intend to analyse the impact of the time changes 
on the human biorhythm and on the single market? 


